
EUROPEAN COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES

The Director-General

Brussels, 
MARE/ D3/ADV

Mr Jesper Raakjaer 
Chairman of the Pelagic AC 
Louis Braillelaan 80 
2719 EK Zoetermeer 
The Netherlands

Subject: Revision of Technical Measures regulation

Your ref.: 1819/PAC05

Dear Mr Raakjær,

Thank you for your letter concerning the negotiations on the Commission Technical 
Measures proposal. I acknowledge your concerns and we will consider these in the 
ongoing negotiations.

My services are working together with the co-legislators to maintain the momentum on 
the negotiations with a view to reaching the best possible agreement as soon as possible.

I would also like to take this opportunity to reiterate my appreciation for the support and 
valued input from the Pelagic Advisory Council on this important file.

Thank you again for your letter and efforts. If you have any further question, you may 
contact Pascale Colson, as coordinator of the ACs (pascale.colson@ec.europa.eu: 
+32 2 29 56273).

Yours sincerely,

C.C.:

Commission européenne / Europese Commissie, B-1049 Bruxelles/Brussel - Belgique/België - Telephone: +32 229-91111 
Office: J-99 5/014 - Telephone: direct line +32 229-96310

E-mail: Joao.AGUIAR-MACHADO@ec.europa.eu
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